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This application received responses in support of, neutral to and in opposition of 

this application.  

 

Supportive comments from members of the public praised the increased density 

allowing for more diversity and affordability in the community. In the meeting, the 

Community Association expressed neutrality on this land use application but 

expressed a strong desire to see semi-detached dwellings as this type of structure 

could have the potential to read more consistently (one larger structure) with the 

existing form and nature of the buildings within the community.  

The letters of opposition included the following concerns: 

-Increased density at the application site; 

-Increased traffic and on-street parking;  

-Pedestrian and child safety;  

-Parking concerns;  

-Existing visibility and slope on Juniper Road;  

-Loss of community character; and 

-Negative impact on property values.  

As it is unknown who the land owner will partner with for the future development, 

details on building form, density and impacts of the development cannot be 

confirmed at this time - as this is currently a Land Use Redesignation application. 
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